
 

 

 

 
 

-From: 
To: Local Plan 
Subject: Local Plan Consultation 
Date: 14 June 2019 11:03:19 
Importance: High 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to confirm that I whole-heartedly support the submissions of the South Warrington Parish 
Councils Local Plan Working Group and of Hatton Parish Council on behalf of its residents 
opposing this Plan. 

I believe this plan to be unsound, with no identified justification for the levels of predicted 
growth, housing or employment land. The scale of green belt release is alarming from an 
environmental perspective. The lack of any infrastructure plans to ease congestion at what is 
already an acknowledged pinch-point in South Warrington is at best ill-conceived. To encourage 
logistics to invade the green belt with nominal employment opportunities and align that to a 
what will inevitably become a commuter garden suburb is frankly irrational. 

Regards 
Roger Dickin 




